
From: Dan Johnson
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Dear Metra FOIA officers
Date: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 12:28:03 PM

Please provide me with a copy of the most recent purchase of service contract
between Metra and the Union Pacific railroad. Please also provide me a copy of the
most recent purchase of service contract between Metra and the BNSF. I am
particularly interested in any provisions that include incentives for the Union Pacific
or the BNSF to collect more ticket revenue from passengers or to operate the trains
more efficiently

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,
Dan

-- 
Dan Johnson
CEO
CampaignFiler.com

312.933.4890
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